

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.  
Sent: 9/21/2013 2:48:49 PM  
To: Yura, Jane (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)  
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Subject: RE: L-114

Hi,  
Just realized something else I need. Please let me know the impact of the following two options:

- (1) Delaying putting L-114 in service by two or three weeks (until October 6th or 13th)
- (2) Operating L-114 at a reduced MAOP, such as 80%

Thanks,

Liza

**From:** Malashenko, Elizaveta I.  
**Sent:** Saturday, September 21, 2013 2:40 PM  
**To:** Doll, Laura; Yura, Jane  
**Subject:** L-114

Laura and Jane,  
I understand that the Brentwood pipeline L-114 is scheduled to be put in service tomorrow. PHMSA just contacted the CPUC expressing a concern regarding the safety of the pipeline due to the weld validation issue that occurred earlier on that project. I'm trying to decide what to do and need the following information:

- When exactly is L-114 scheduled to be put in service
- What is the MAOP of the line; what pressure was it pressure tested to; what pressure is PG&E planning to operate the pipeline at when you put it back in service
- What steps has PG&E taken to ensure that the pipeline is safe?

Than you,

Liza